
 

 

 

 

 

26 February 2021 

 

Dear Year 11, 12, and 13 Students and Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well and have had a good half term break.  

Yesterday, Ofqual released their response to the 2021 exam consultations for GCSE, AS Level, A Level 
and vocational qualifications.  

The GCSE, AS Level and A Level response can be found here and the vocational response can be 
found here. These are very lengthy documents, so the DfE have provided a helpful summary which I 
would recommend here. 

Even though this information is very welcome, we are still awaiting Ofqual and exam board guidance 
on how the internal processes should work and I will write to you with more information about how 
we will proceed when they do.  

Yours,  

 

Ms Innes 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/consultation-on-how-gcse-as-and-a-level-grades-should-be-awarded-in-summer-2021?_cldee=a2lubmVzQHFlaHMubmV0&recipientid=contact-7b7770c2d1c5e51180f33863bb35ff88-74607b99a9b94285a23cec3a138b2395&esid=b60b2367-ce75-eb11-a812-000d3a4c1952
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/consultation-on-alternative-arrangements-for-the-award-of-vtqs-and-other-general-qualifications-in-2021?_cldee=a2lubmVzQHFlaHMubmV0&recipientid=contact-7b7770c2d1c5e51180f33863bb35ff88-74607b99a9b94285a23cec3a138b2395&esid=b60b2367-ce75-eb11-a812-000d3a4c1952
https://dfemedia.blog.gov.uk/2021/02/25/what-you-need-to-know-about-grades-in-2021/

